
Week of Sept 7-10

Welcome back to school!  We have 
survived the first week of school with 

flying colors!  This week was loaded with 
so many new adventures for both our 

children and for all of you!  From longer 
days, learning rules and routines, 

transitioning during centers, nap time, 
lunch time, bathroom time, etc.-you name 

it, we did it this week!  Your children are 
off to a fabulous start on what it takes to 

be a preschooler.  Next week we will 
continue learning about the rules of our 
classroom, adding more components to 

our circle time, and also start making some 
fun crafts!  Each week we will do a little 

more.  We are so excited for this year and 
what is to come! 

On Friday this week, Miss Carly visited us 
from the Grand Island Library.  We really 

enjoyed listening to her stories and 
dancing/singing to the songs she taught 

us.

If you have not yet 
sent in your forms 

for your child, please 
do so as soon as 

possible.  Reminders 
will be going home 
next week for those 

forms still not 
received.
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September 30th: 
Picture Day

More information to come 
home soon!


